

6th July 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

I am writing to give you some further details about summer school which takes place from Monday 21st to Friday 25th August.

Students will need to arrive by 9am. They can enter via the gates on the left hand side of the school by the main school car park. Staff will be there to meet them at 9am. Students will be let out of the same gate at 3pm.

During the day students will do a range of activities such as PE, art, science and technology. They will be in small groups of 15-20 with a range of students from other schools. They will be taught by different staff from Stanborough and we will also have some Year 10 and Year 11 students helping out.

Students need to bring all food and drink with them as we will not have any facilities at school to purchase food. We will have water fountains so they can fill up their bottles.

Please make sure students are dressed appropriately for the activities we are running. They will also need a hat and sun screen if the weather is hot.

If you would like any further information or would like to discuss any concerns, do not hesitate to contact me at Stanborough or via email (edaplyn@stanborough.herts.sch.uk). Once Stanborough closes on Wednesday 19th July you will only be able to contact me via email as the school switchboard will not be checked.

If your child is unable to attend due to sickness or other plans, please email to let me know. If your child does not turn up and we haven't heard from you we will call to check.

We would like to invite you to attend our ceremony at the end of the week to celebrate the students' achievements. Please arrive between 2.20pm to 2.30pm for the ceremony where certificates will be handed out by Mrs John.

I hope your child enjoys the summer school experience and it helps them to feel more confident about starting at Stanborough in September.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Daplyn Assistant Headteacher

S. C. (1) aplyn

